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Communications 

Family Practice relocates to Qikiqtani General 

Hospital  
 

Start Date: September 18, 2017 
End Date: September 30, 2017 
Iqaluit, NU                     30 sec 

 

Did you know Family Practice has relocated to the clinics’ wing of Qikiqtani General 

Hospital (QGH)? Family Practice was formerly located in Building 1091 where it shared 

space with Iqaluit Public Health. 

Family Practice clients can make appointments in person, at QGH, or by calling 867-

975-8600, and follow the prompts. All clients with Family Practice appointments should 

appear in person in the clinics’ side of the East Wing.  

Public Health Services will remain at building 1091. 
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